
 

  

Here is the link for this Sunday’s Worship: 
https://youtu.be/PBBWa_KuhLM 

Scripture readings for today: 
Psalms 85:1-13 

Mark 3:1-6 
Ephesians 4:25-32 

 
 
 
 

You can send in your offering by clicking the 
PayPal Link below or mail to: 

PO Box 1028 
Fort Mill, SC 29716 

https://paypal.me/dbpchurch?locale.x=en_US 
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If you would like to place flowers in the Sanctuary 
 “in honor of” or “in memory of” a loved one or to 
remember a special occasion, you may reserve a 

Sunday by emailing  
Torie Combs dbpcsecretary@gmail.com. 

Flowers each week will be mentioned in the Bridge 
Weekly. 

In our thoughts and prayers 
Marty Lanum, Tom Merritt, Pam Houston, Micah King, 
Irene Morrison, Sue Russell, Joann Seay, Larry Kallam, 
Jean Nichols, Tonya Funderburk, Braxten VanCise, 
Deborah Pope, Sonya Helms, Butch Reick, Bob Lanum, 
Lou Whaylen, Betty Bearden, Will Stuart, Martha 
Broome, Mary Ann Harvey, Brenda Mason, Larry 
Russell, Karen Stuart,  Louise Blondo, Karen Guliano, 
Debbie Swadley, Linda Stearns, Robert Ford, Carolyn 
Eubanks, Tristan Silvers, Cindy Self, , Cathy Kerber, 
Elaine Scharff, George Campbell, The Byers family, 
Chris Gould, Carl Dellefave. Arlene Blondo, Sue Potts, 
Chuck Stuart, Jace Pittman, Chris Stegall, Patsy 
Kimbrell, Mike Middleton,  Joan Gettys, Jennifer Reeves, 
Eric Tallent, Charles Reid, Linda Reid, Hector & Bridget 
Aguilar, Marty Cooke, Jesse Jacobs, Doris 
Williamson, and Peggy Ford. 
  
  

 

 
 

 

Offering for the Month of June 
 

6/7/20-$2,049 
 

Thank you all for your generosity. 

The session has approved the        
church picture directory format and we 
will be printing your copy as soon as 

possible. 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Here is how we will ‘partake together’ while ‘being apart’. 

1st. Gather some bread or crackers and grape juice or wine and 
have them on hand as you watch the video of the service.  

2nd. At the appropriate time when the same familiar words are 
said, then we will all eat the bread and drink the wine.  

3rd. It might help to picture yourself sitting in the pews as you 
worship with those in your household or on you own.  It is less 
about serving or being served and more about receiving the 
host. 

4th. If you don’t have grape juice or wine, then most any beverage 
will do and it doesn’t have to be unleavened bread, it can be a 
saltine or similar. The item is less important than remembering it 
represents the body and blood or our LORD. 

5th. I encourage you to take the times of silence in worship to 
pray your own prayers as much as what is said on the video. It is 
your heart that God wants you to speak from not a script. 

6th. If you feel uncomfortable with communion at home and not 
being with others in church, then it is fine for you not to partake. 
One suggestion for people in that situation is to have a small 
bowl of water at hand and during the communion service take 
the water and make the mark of the cross on your own forehead 
and remember your baptism into the Lord.  

 The rest is mostly the same as usual.  

I appreciate your patience and understanding in this strange time 
we are living through.  

  

 


